
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce the Parent Orientation Programme for Classes PG to VIII, which will be held 

on Wednesday, March 19, 2025. This session is designed to help parents understand the vision of the 

school, the structure of the upcoming academic year and key aspects of student development. 

 

Timing :- 9:30 a.m to 11:30 a.m. 

 

We encourage all parents to attend and make the most of this opportunity to engage with the leadership 

team of the school. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 


